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The North Bay Regional Health Centre is pleased to provide you with our quarterly e-newsletter update! NBRHC 
Well Aware is designed to keep you up to date on changes to our services, new initiatives and news that impacts 
our communities 
 

NBRHC Annual Report 
We are pleased to share with you the North Bay Regional Health Centre’s online 2018-2019 Annual Report. 
Our team provides many types of care for our patients—we are the regional mental health provider for all of 
northeastern Ontario, the provider of district acute care services to North Bay and surrounding communities, and 
are the district referral centre providing specialist services. For a lot of people, we are their community—either as 
patients, staff, volunteers, physicians, or health care partners. Simply put, we are many different things to many 
different people. 
 
In our report you will read highlights of some of our accomplishments and examples of the amazing work done by 
our team to provide the best care to our patients and communities every day. 
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